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13 May 2024 

 

 

Dear Stakeholders:  

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 

annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief 

executive statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 

actions in support of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected 

outcomes. 

We missed  sharing and posting our COE report due to our focus on  changes in  RBI’s priorities and 

action agendas to enable  our Stakeholder to  benefit  from future technologies for their  

transparency and  supply chain traceability.  RBI has always been ahead of other organization in 

promoting Responsible Business Behavior and enabling processes for Integration, Implementation 

and Impacts.  Please let us have an extension period to enable us to post a COE that describes our 

organization’s efforts and progress in support of the UN Global Compact.  

Our COE will be posted on the UN Global Compact website before 30th August 2024. 

 

 Thanking you, 

  

 

Ambreen Waheed 

Founding CEO 


